
From: Mark Whitworth [mark@energizevermont.org] 

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 4:56 PM 

To: Hopkins, Asa; Springer, Darren 

CC: 'Katie Pickens'; 'Diane Snelling'; 'Christopher Bray' 

Subject: RE: Meeting on H.40 

 

 
I’ll be there. Can we get some of those famous sandwiches from Senator Kitchel? 
 

From: Hopkins, Asa [mailto:Asa.Hopkins@state.vt.us]  
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 4:19 PM 
To: Springer, Darren 
Cc: Katie Pickens; Diane Snelling; Mark Whitworth (mark@energizevermont.org); Christopher Bray 
Subject: Re: Meeting on H.40 
 
I can also do noon on the 15th. 
Asa 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Apr 10, 2015, at 4:12 PM, Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@state.vt.us> wrote: 

I'd like to add Asa Hopkins to this discussion, copying him here. I can join.  
Thanks 
Darren 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Apr 10, 2015, at 4:02 PM, Katie Pickens <KPickens@leg.state.vt.us> wrote: 

Mark Whitworth has asked to meet with you as a group. Sen. Bray 
would like to set up a meeting at noon on Wed., April 15th in the SNRE 
committee room regarding H.40 – the RESET bill. Please let me know if 
this time slot works for you. Mark is scheduled to testify in committee 
on Thurs., the 16th. 
 
Katie Pickens, Committee Assistant 
Sen. Natural Resources & Energy Committee 
802-828-5760 
 
ATTENTION - Please email handouts to the committee assistant before your 
scheduled meeting date and bring 10 hard copies. Please write your name, 
organization, date and title on each document. 
 
With few exceptions, any documents a witness submits to a committee or to a 
committee assistant are open to the public.  
 
In addition, a witness’ submission of a document authored by the witness or his 
or her organization constitutes consent to its posting on the committee’s 
webpage, unless the witness specifically requests that the document not be 

mailto:Darren.Springer@state.vt.us
mailto:KPickens@leg.state.vt.us


posted. Although the committee will honor requests not to post such 
documents on its webpage, once a witness submits a document to the 
committee, it is a public record and will be subject to public inspection and 
copying unless exempt under the Public Records Act. 
 
In addition, a witness’ submission of a document authored by the 
witness or his or her organization constitutes consent to its posting on 
the committee’s webpage, unless the witness specifically requests that 
the document not be posted. Although the committee will honor 
requests not to post such documents on its webpage, once a witness 
submits a document to the committee, it is a public record and will be 
subject to public inspection and copying unless exempt under the Public 
Records Act. 
 

 


